
SLBT Update for the Week of July 29, 2019 

 
 No meeting this past week 

 
 Staff is waiting on prototype of the Nokē locking system 

 
 One new cable/swage prototype w/ 7 digit laser coding system was dropped off 

at the Standley Lake office by a taskforce member for review.  
 

 Staff continues to meet with other municipalities that provide trailered boating 
on their lakes to continue research of best practices. 

 

 


